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To whom it may concern,

| am delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Charles Blethon, who served
with distinction as Assistant Project Manager for Les Chaizes Music Festival in Lyon,
from April to July 2022.

During his tenure, Charles demonstrated considerable expertise in the management
and execution of marketing and communications strategies. Not only has he
conceptualized and deployed innovative campaigns that have amplified the reach of
our festival, but he has also established and nurtured key partnerships that have
strengthened our presence in the marketplace.

Responsible for budget management, Charles has demonstrated unfailing integrity
and exceptional financial acumen, ensuring that every euro is spent wisely to
maximize the impact of our event. His ability to oversee finances with rigor and
precision was an undeniable asset to our team.

When it came to events, Charles shone, demonstrating an impressive ability to
manage multiple projects simultaneously while maintaining high quality standards.
Whether in detailed planning or handling the unexpected, he always maintained a
professional attitude and a spirit of collaboration that inspired his colleagues.

Charles’ skills and commitment were essential to the success of our festival. He
consistently exceeded expectations, bringing a blend of strategic creativity,
commercial acumen, and operational excellence to our organization.

| recommend Charles without reservation, and am confident that he will bring the
same level of excellence and dedication to any future venture. Should you require any
further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,
Tristan Bodoy
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